
 

 

3rd - 5th October 2014 

 
 
 
 
 
JUNIOR FINAL INSTRUCTION NO. 1:   25th Sept. 2014. 
 
Dear competitor, 
Thank you for entering the Acesigns Cork 20 International Rally 2014 
 
Your Seeded Number is:___________________ 
is available on www.cork20internationalrally.com & on www.munstercarclub.com  
Assistant C. O. C for Juniors: Mr John Ward. Contact no 086 / 6030121 
 

1. Your due time in Mechanical scrutiny is between 14:00 – 15:30 on Saturday Oct 4th at the Green 
Glens Complex. 

2. Documentation scrutiny between 14:30 – 16:00 at on Saturday Oct 4th in the Rally Office at the 
Green Glens Complex. 

3. All Junior cars must be in Parc Ferme by 7.30pm on Saturday 4th Oct. 
4. You can ignore instruction no 3, 4, 5 
5. Requests for reseeding in writing only on Official Headed Paper before 6pm on Friday 3rd  

October. Requests can be made at Recce Sign–On. 
6. It is recommended that all juniors attend the main drivers briefing, a separate compulsory Junior 

Drivers Briefing will take place at 08:15hrs on Sunday 5th October in the Green Glens Complex. 
Attendance at the drivers briefing is compulsory and attendance roll calls may be made and non-
attendance may result in penalties being applied. The Asst. C.O.C. for Juniors will be John Ward 
(086-6030121). 

7. Recce sign–on remains at the same time. Remember to bring competition licence to recce sign–on. 
They will be returned at documentation scrutiny. 

8. Juniors will compete on all of Sundays Stages. 
9. The event Scrutineers will be carrying out spot checks at stage starts and will pay particular 

attention to the proper fastening of safety harnesses and wearing of Hans Devices. 
10. The onus is on competitors to ensure they are entered in the correct class. 
11. All other instructions apply. 

 
Enclosed: Copy of Final Instruction no 1. 
IMPORTANT 
You are rallying on closed public roads with the goodwill of the residents, if you ignore No.9 above all our 
rallying days could end !!   WE URGE TO PLEASE THINK SERIOUSLY ABOUT THIS 

 
I would like to wish all competitors and enjoyable, successful but most of all safe weekends rallying. 

Yours in motorsport, 

Kevin O Riordan 
Clerk of the Course 
Acesigns Cork “20” International Rally 2014. 
 


